
 
 

OIG INVESTIGATION REVIEW 
To:  Andrew Myerberg, OPA Director 
CC:  Mark Grba, Deputy Director of Investigations 
From: Dan Pitts, Public Safety Auditor 
Date: 10/8/2021 
Re: Case No. 2021OPA-0426 
 

 
CERTIFICATION 

 
I have reviewed the Expedited Investigation for only aspects of Bias and Probable Cause 
allegations in Case No. 2021OPA-0426 and I certify it as thorough, timely and objective.  
 
 
 
 
Dan Pitts, Office of Inspector General 


